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Annual Renewals - Reminder 

Membership subscriptions are due on 1st April 2020 – Please renew now 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Take Five is a national campaign that offers straight-forward and impartial 

advice to help everyone protect themselves from preventable financial 

fraud. Led by UK Finance, and backed by Her Majesty’s Government, the 

campaign is being delivered with and through a range of partners in the UK 

payments industry, financial services firms, law enforcement agencies, 

telecommunication providers, commercial, public and third sector 

organisations. 

https://takefive-stopfraud.org.uk/toolkit/  
 

 

New Website 

Access to our new Members section will be granted on your renewal. 

We have revamped the website to make it more user friendly for you and 

your potential clients. We have also updated our logo (see above!). We 

hope you like the design which we have modernised but have endevoured to 

retain the history of the institute by drawing inspiration from the previous 

logo. We will send out a new logo pack to each member on renewal 

including Gold, Black and Grey options and in .jpg and .png  versions for use 

on your own sites and other documentation.  

https://takefive-stopfraud.org.uk/toolkit/
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Please take time to explore the new website and you will notice that your 

individual listings are in a more attractive format. We have extracted the 

information from your previous listing and in some cases added information 

from your Business website. Please check for accuracy. 

If you wish to add or amend your listing email brian@ipi.org.uk  

New Facebook Pages 

We encourage Members to join the two new Facebook pages set up for your 

benefit. We have an open group for general information and news items 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/InstituteofProfessionalInvestigators/ 

We also have a closed private group for members use called the  

‘Workshare and Resource Group’ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2539764582912074/ 

Your participation in both groups is strongly encouraged as the more use of 

both groups by members will ensure their success for your benefit.  

If you have any problems accessing either group, then please email 

brian@ipi.org.uk and we will send you an invite link. 

We have also incorporated a capability for you to complete your annual 

subscription via a PayPal link on the website to assist you.  

 

 

IPI - CONTACT NUMBER 
 

01707 371144 
 

                              Training 

As an IQ accredited training centre we are able to offer 

the Award for Professional Investigators (Level 3).   

For details contact -  admin@ipi.org.uk   
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